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A Parent’s Guide to First Grade
(Please keep this guide as a reference throughout the year)

Dear Parents and Guardians,


I would like to welcome you and your child to my class.  My name is Miss Hall and I will be your child’s teacher this year.  I am looking forward to a year filled with learning and fun for all.  With your help and support, I know this will be possible.  


You will be amazed to see what First Graders can read, write, and calculate this year!  It is one of the most important school years because it builds a strong foundation for reading, writing, and math skills.  It takes all of us to achieve this success.  I will be asking for your help in reviewing skills at home, letting your child know how important it is for them to always do their best, and also how proud you are of them when they make progress.


Throughout the year, I will be communicating with your often concerning your child’s progress, school events, and notes with your child’s work.  Please check daily for these memos and notes with your child’s work.  Also, please find some time to read the Parent/Student Handbook.  You will find answers to many of the questions that you may have.  The next few pages have some additional information for you and your child.  I am looking forward to meeting all of you and sharing this year with you and your child!
Sincerely,

Miss Hall

· Labeling:  It is very helpful to write your child’s full name on the outside of lunch boxes/bags, book bags, and inside coats/hats.

· Math:  Your child will be expected to master basic math by the end of the school year.  Flashcards are a very good source of review.  It will be very beneficial to also review time and money at home when possible.

· Parent-Teacher Communication:  Your child will receive a Student Planner.  This will be the easiest and fastest way to communicate with each other.  It is very important that your child brings this to school every day.  I will check these daily for any notes from you regarding your child and I ask that you check the planner daily for any notes from you regarding notes from me.  Homework assignments will also be written in the planners.  I do check emails and return phone calls during my prep period or after school.  It is difficult to discuss concerns during the daily teaching day when the students are in the classroom.  If there is a situation that needs immediate attention, please inform the secretary and she will get the message to me.  My email address is dhall@quipsd.org.  The school office number is 724-857-7550.  
· Phone numbers:  When filling out the student information forms, please be sure to include your current phone numbers (home, cell, work) where the school can contact you in case of an illness or emergency regarding your child.  If your phone number changes, please notify us.
· Report Cards:  Report cards are sent home every nine weeks.  The first nine week report card will not obtain letter grades.  It will be more of a progress report.  The first nine weeks are dedicated to reviewing.  Letter grades will be given during the second nine weeks on.
· Special Subjects:  We will have 5 rotations for special subjects.  They will be:
1. Music- August 26-October 10
2. Computers- October 15-December 8
3. Library-December 9-February 12
4. Gym-February 17-April 3 (Tennis shoes are required)
5. Art-April 14-June 4
Welcome to a new school year!!
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Dear Parents and Guardians,


The following is a list of supplies your child will need this year in First Grade.

· Book bag

· Pencil case or pencil box

· Pack of pencils

· Eraser

· Crayons 

· One folder with pockets on the inside for take home papers

· Optional:  One box of tissues for the classroom

· Optional:  One can of Clorox wipes for the classroom

I will be supplying the class with glue, scissors, and rulers throughout the year.  Students may need additional pencils and crayons from home throughout the year if needed.  I will let you know if they are in need of these.  Please send in supplies by Monday if possible.

Thank you for your help,
Miss Hall

Class Rules 
1.      Listen to your teacher.

2. Raise your hand to speak.

3. Use inside voices.

4. Keep hands and feet to yourself.

5. Work quietly.

6. Clean up after yourself.

7. Always use your manners

